
PAWAR PUBLIC SCHOOL, NANDED CITY, PUNE 

Preprimary         Ref:  PPSNC/Acad/0056/2017-18.      Date: 22
nd

 Jan 2018 
 

Dear Parents, 

Please find the invitation for our multi-disciplinary exhibition which will be held 25
th

 and 26
th

 Jan 2018. 

Almost one thousand four hundred students will take part in this exhibition. 

(STD I-V: “A Passage to India” and STD VI to IX: “Fiesta of Terra firma”). In order to prepare for this, 

preprimary section will have a holiday on 23
rd

, 24
th

, 25
th

 Jan 2018. You are welcome to visit the exhibition 

with children, family and friends preferably on 25
th

 Jan 2018 (10:00 am to 2:00 pm) 

On 26
th

 Jan 2018 Flag hoisting for STD I- IX will be held at 7:30 am, followed by the exhibition from  

8:00 am to 2:00 pm. Please cooperate with us in maintaining discipline and cleanliness in the school 

premises and discipline in traffic management in the parking areas.  

 

Headmistress         Principal 


